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Our Gospel Value for this half term is: 

Respect 

Wormy Spaghetti – from The Twits. 
SERVES APPROX. 4 PEOPLE. 

Sauce 

2 tablespoons of vegetable oil 

1 small onion chopped    

1 clove garlic chopped  

1 tablespoon tomato puree                 

1 grated carrot 

1 small courgette grated (optional) 

14oz tinned chopped tomatoes 

1 tsp dried oregano or basil 

Salt & pepper. 

Cooked Spaghetti, worms (udon noodles) & Grated cheese to serve. 

How to make. 

1. Heat vegetable oil add onion, and garlic and cook on a low heat until soft. Add 

the tomato puree and cook for 1 minute. 

2. Add the remaining ingredients. Bring to boil and then simmer for approx. 15 - 

20 minutes, stirring occasionally. Season with salt and pepper to taste. 

3. Cook spaghetti to instructions on pack. 

4. Serve the spaghetti mixed with *udon noodles (worms) on individual plates, 

topped with sauce and grated cheese. 

* Prepare worms by heating udon noodles gently in boiling water until tender. 

Drain then mix with dark soy sauce or Worcestershire Sauce to colour. 

Open Day 
Wednesday 19th October 

2016 

Photographs 
Tempest Individual and sibling 

photographs are to be taken on Tuesday 
18th October. All children to wear winter 

uniform.  
 

Year 1 enjoyed a fantastic visit to 
Shortwood Farm on Thursday. They visited 
the cows, pigs and donkeys, and even took 
turns milking Holly the Jersey cow. 
The children were very well behaved and 
were sad to say goodbye to Mr and Mrs 
Legge, as the farm is now closing to 
visiting schools after nearly 30 years.  
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Year 6 Mini Money Makers is well 

underway with the Year 6 pupils busily 
making their products ready for our 

Christmas sale on Wednesday 9th 
November at 10.00am. 

We would like to say a big thank you to 
Mrs Turner, who kindly spoke to the 

children this week all about the 
businesses she runs with her team of 

employees. We learnt a lot about how to 
sell, the best positions to have a stall in 
and the importance of product research 

and quality. 
We look forward to welcoming as many 
parents, carers and friends of the school 
as possible to our sale in support of the 

Year 5/6 pupils 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

   

  

  

  

  

  

  
 
   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

St Pauls Church of England Primary School -  Forward 

Thank you for all the people that 
came to our cake sale and brought 
a cake. We raised £71.70 and we 
hope New Rock Foundation School 
can have hot lunches.  
Jasmine, Erin, Poppy, Amelia, Nikita, 
Lara, Katie and Daisy 4V 
 

Dates for the Diary: 
Monday 17th October: 5M 

Swimming 

Monday 17th October: Yr 3 Scooter 

Skills Training  

Monday 17th October: Quicksticks 

Hockey Tournament 

Tuesday 18th October: Tempest 

Individual and sibling photographs 

Tuesday 18th October: Yr 3 Scooter 

Skills Training 

Wednesday 19th October: 2SB 

Swimming 

Wednesday 19th October: Open 

Day 

Wednesday 19th October: Y5 & Y6 

Wellie Wednesday 

Wednesday 19th October: Maths 

Evening with Mr Vaughan 

Thursday 20th October: Reception 

Quarry Walk 

Friday 21st October: Harvest 

Festival 

 

 

 
Year 5 were very lucky to have a 
grandad come in and talk to us 
about what life was like in 
World War 2. We found out lots 
of interesting stories and 
historical facts. Thank you for 
giving up your free time to share 
this with us, we are very 
grateful. 

 

 
WHAT DO YOU NEED TO DO? 
Be CREATIVE & have FUN... 

WHAT TO USE? 

You can use any material you 
want... 
HOW TO ENTER? 
Take a picture of your Hand 
Puppet and upload it on our 
website: 
http://info.debgroup.com/ghwd201
6/competition 
All entries need to be back in 
school to me Friday 21st October 
WINNER ANNOUNCEMENT: 
The winner will be announced via 
Twitter and on the website. 
PRIZE: The winner of the Hand 
Puppet Competition will receive a 
£100 book voucher. The winning 
Hand Puppet will be created on a 
bespoke dispenser which Deb will 
supply to the school free of charge 
for all of their student washrooms. 

 

Term Dates 2016/2017 
Autumn term 2016 

Half term: 24th – 28th October 
Term ends: Friday 16th December 

Spring term 2017 
Term starts: Wednesday 4th 

January 
Half term:  13th – 17th February 

Term ends: Friday 7th April 
Summer term 2017 

Term starts: Monday 24th April 
Half term:  29th May – 2nd June 
Bank Holiday: Monday 1st May 

Term ends: Friday 21st July 
For more dates please visit the 

school website 
www.stpaulsprimary.com 
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